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As a farmer I find it hard to believe that people think they have a right to walk onto your land 
because you have an open gate or even no gate but a cattle grid so you cows cannot get out. 
They have no right of passage to the river or creek that passes through your property. They have 
said that I do not own the water that passes through my property and they are entitled to use it. I 
do believe that we could strengthen these laws so that we can go about our day to day business 
that we have been doing for generations with out having to worry about these lunatics 
trespassing trying to free our cattle by opening gates and chasing them around . 
Cheers David Doyle 


